
 

The Accounting Office will be hosting a reception in honor of  

Holly Reynolds 

on Thursday, July 18th at 4 p.m. in Lockett-Mitchell Parlour.   

Holly has been with Brenau University since October 2, 2000         
and will greatly be missed.  

Please join us as we extend our appreciation for her service           
over the past 19 years. 


